
 
 

WARDS AFFECTED 
SPINNEY HILL WARD 

 
CABINET         2 FEBRUARY 2004 
 

SPINNEY HILL PARK – PROPOSED SITE FOR POLICE STATION 
 
 
Report of the Corporate Director of Resources, Access and Diversity 
 
The Cabinet at its meeting on 15 December 2003 considered a report which detailed 
the results of a consultation exercise as to whether there was support for the 
construction of a police station on Spinney Hill Park. A copy of that report is attached 
in the Supporting Information.  
 
At that meeting the following resolution was made:- 
 
RESOLVED: 

that the matter be referred to the next full Council meeting on 29 
January 2004, to enable the views of full Council to be sought and 
which can then help inform a Cabinet decision at its meeting on 2 
February 2004. 

 
At the time of the preparation of this agenda the Council had yet to meet. As this 
matter is an executive decision it is intended to report the discussion of full Council at 
the Cabinet meeting on 2 February to enable a final decision to be taken on this 
matter. 
 


